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INFORMATION

The National Maritime Safety Association (NMSA) Technical Committee will hold its
December Meeting on December 8 & 9, 1999 at the Port of Long Beach Training Room, 5th

floor at 925 Harbor Plaza, Long Beach Ca, 90802 1-562-590-4128.

 

 

ACTION

PMA Members are invited to attend. Those attending for out of town may wish to stay at the
West Coast Long Beach Hotel where the NMSA Technical Committee will be staying.
Attendees should call reservations directly for accommodations at 1-800-426-0670 or 1-562-
435-7676.



If you plan to attend or have any questions about the above arrangements, call Ray Waters
@ PMA Long Beach CA at 562-495-7671, or Vince Lamaestra @ PMA San Francisco, CA at
1-415-576-3260.
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